
 

 

Police National Headquarters  
180 Molesworth Street. PO Box 3017, Wellington 6140, New Zealand.  
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1 October 2020    

Our Reference: IR-01-20-27511 

 

Greg Keen 
fyi-reguest-13818-5b30cc41@requests.fyi.org.nz 

Dear Greg, 

I am writing in response to the email you submitted 16 September 2020. Your request has 
been considered pursuant to the Official Information Act 1982. Specifically, you requested:  

As of the date of replying to this request, how many $300 instant fines have been issued? 

Police can confirm that, as of 22 September 2020, there have been no $300 
infringements issued for non-compliance of mandatory mask wearing on public transport. 

I trust you are satisfied with my response to your request. If not, you have a right under 
section 28(3) of the Official Information Act 1982 to ask the Office of the Ombudsman to 
seek an investigation and review of my decision. 

 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
Superintendent Steve Greally 
National Response Commander: Operation COVID 
Police National Headquarters 
180 Molesworth Street. PO Box 3017. Wellington 6140. New Zealand. Telephone: 04 474 
9499. Fax: 04 498 7400. www.police .gov t.nz 
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